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A further note to parents:

Since I wrote this article I have had the lovely opportunity
to share my story with many families in workshops, inservices
& in my practice.  Through my own continuing experience and
through the words of other parents, I would like to add a bit more
insight.

The article that you just read talks about the grief process & the
road to acceptance.  It can be a very challenging journey.  
However, especially if you are relatively new to this, I and other 
parents, want you to know that it is also a growth process.  That
growth can often lead to a new kind of inner joy.  

Parents have described their growth in ways such as:
     -the wisdom gained
     -appreciation for the small things in life
     -less materialism and more of what really matters
     -the blessings that come with having a child with special needs 
      instead of the burden
     -a greater compassion for others
     -finding out how strong one really is, and finding a voice
     -the support of a community of other families, often leading to
      lifelong friendships with strong bonds

I hope this article and additional information brings to you a sense
of peace and hope for the future.  Our children often show us the 
most incredible unconditional love and joy despite their challenges. 
I am blessed by all the children and families that I have known, and
I thank them for sharing their beautiful stories of resilience with me.
I am forever grateful.�




